
Liam Neeson is Dating Again

After  the  tragic
death of his wife Natasha Richardson last year, Liam Neeson
has finally found love again. Starpulse reports that the actor
was spotted leaving Nobu restaurant in London holding hands
with British businesswoman Freya St. Johnston.  Neeson and his
children were devastated when Richardson passed away in March
2009  from  a  brain  injury  caused  by  a  skiing  accident.  
Johnston is the first woman to be seen with Neeson since his
wife’s death, but she has refused to confirm or deny the
relationship,  stating,  “I  am  not  saying  anything
whatsoever.”How soon should you date after the death of a
spouse?

Cupid’s Advice:

The death of a spouse is one of the most difficult experiences
to deal with, but it is possible to survive it and love
again.  Cupid has some ideas on how and when to date again

https://cupidspulse.com/4186/liam-neeson-is-dating-again/
http://www.starpulse.com/news/index.php/2010/09/05/liam_neeson_spotted_with_new_woman


after the death of a spouse:

1. Take your time: Jumping into a new relationship immediately
after the death of a spouse is often times a bad idea.  While
it may feel like the only way to heal after a break-up, it’s
better to spend time alone to grieve a spouse’s death.  Lean
on your friends and family when you need support.

2. Keep your children in the loop: Once you have allowed
enough time to grieve and feel ready to date again, make sure
to talk to your children.  Let them know that no one can
replace their mother or father, but that you are ready to move
on.

3. Start fresh: Dating again should not be a way to replace
your  spouse  or  to  find  a  new  parent  for  your  children.
 Realize that there will never be another person like your
husband or wife, and keep an open mind as you continue your
journey to happiness once again.


